
 
This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Azella Perryman
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
Cc: Al Waters; William Fleishhacker; Marilee Eckert; Hickey, Jacqueline (BOS)
Subject: Re: Notice of San Francisco Conservation Corps Sept 15 2021 public board meeting
Date: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 6:06:36 PM

 

Apologies, we had a date change. Please see below for the updated notice with the correction. 

Pursuant to Chapter 67 of the San Francisco Administrative Code, this is to provide 
notice that the upcoming Board of Directors meeting for San Francisco Conservation 
Corps will be open to the public. 

The meeting date and time are:

October 19th, 2021 at 6:00-7:30 p.m.

Due to COVID-19, the meeting will be held electronically via Zoom. To request the 
private Zoom meeting link, send an email to azella.perryman@gmail.com

If a physical notice is also required to satisfy the posting of notice, please confirm that address
it needs to be sent to. Otherwise, we will assume this is sufficient notice to comply with the
code. 
Kind regards,

Azella Perryman
Secretary, Board of Directors
650-338-8803

On Wed, Aug 18, 2021 at 6:01 PM Azella Perryman <azella.perryman@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Board of Supervisors,

Pursuant to Chapter 67 of the San Francisco Administrative Code, this is to provide 
notice that the upcoming Board of Directors meeting for San Francisco 
Conservation Corps will be open to the public. 

The meeting date and time are:

September 15th, 2021 at 6:00-7:30 p.m.

Due to COVID-19, the meeting will be held electronically via Zoom. To request the 
private Zoom meeting link, send an email to azella.perryman@gmail.com

If a physical notice is also required to satisfy the posting of notice, please confirm that
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address it needs to be sent to. Otherwise, we will assume this is sufficient notice to comply
with the code. 
Kind regards,

Azella Perryman
Secretary, Board of Directors
650-338-8803


